
CHEMICAL COMPANY 

March 26,008 

Mr. Jerry Neill 
Senior Geologist 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317 

Dear Mr. Neill: 

Please find the attached 2008 EI Dorado Chemical Company groundwater 
monitoring report. . \ .)6-' 
This report is being submitted in accordance with CAO LIS Number,~.1 b\-P 

Should you have any questions concerning this report please don't hesitate to 
contact me at 870-863-1400. 

Sincerely, 

)j tAJ~ 
Greg*Gener~it~:ger 
EI Dorado Chemical Company 
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